
Can you imagine if your school board hired a new administrator from another
district where they had a reputation for being anti-teacher and anti-union?

The sanctions against Carroll-Fisher were never lifted because her terrible
behavior never changed and she continued to fight her staff’s unionization
efforts.

CSO members have a strong history of standing with you when your union
fights back against bad superintendent and administrator hires. 

Please stand with us in our fight to have managers who are collaborative leaders
that support us in our work. Like you, we deserve to work and thrive in a positive
environment led by a supportive manager.

Call on CTA’s Executive Officers to
Stop Bad CTA Management Hires Now

Your CTA Board of of Directors and executive management hired an external
candidate for the Region 4 manager position with a history of bad boss behavior
earlier this month. Heather Carroll-Fisher comes to CTA from Maryland, where she
had a problematic history of mistreating her employees. In 2018, she was
sanctioned by the National Staff Organization, CSO’s national affiliate, for creating
a hostile work environment, disciplining employees without cause or due process,
and interfering with staff’s ability to perform their assigned responsibilities. The
responsibilities of the Region 4 Manager position includes the direct supervision of
Region 4 CSO and CAS staff, which is a serious cause for concern.

Please call on CTA’s Executive Officers and demand they rescind the hiring
of Heather Carroll-Fisher NOW:

President David Goldberg (dgoldberg@cta.org)

Vice President Leslie Littman (llittman@cta.org)
Secretary-Treasurer Erika Jones (ejones@cta.org)



HEATHER CARROLL-FISHER, CTA BOARD of DIRECTORS’
& CTA MANAGEMENT’S CHOICE FOR REGION 4 MANAGER

Sign up here to receive more information

#WeAreCSO


